From: Walter Winner

Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2019 12:15 PM

Subject: Concert at Mt. Oval

Hey crew,

With the heat and the impending cold front(Storms) coming through about concert time, we have
decided to cancel today's event. Sorry. Hope you can find something fun and "cool" to do this evening!
We will have practice Tuesday, in preparation for our Ashville concert on the 4th of August. Any
questions, don't hesitate to ask.

Respectfully
Dave Winner

740.207.6508

If you know someone in your section who doesn't check their email much, please, give them a call!


mailto:walterwinner77@gmail.com

